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Dr. E. C. Krupp, Director of Griffith Observatory, Club Member; and Dr. Catherine O’Riordan, American 
Institute of Physics Vice President.

Dr. Krupp Is Tops
Physics group honors Observatory Director  
Dr. Ed Krupp, Club Member.

On Nov. 22, Dr. Edwin C. Krupp, Director of the Griffith Observatory for 39 years 
and Club Member, was honored in front of the City Council for his selection by 

the American Institute of Physics (AIP) as the 2013 recipient of the Andrew Gemant 
Award. This annual award is given to one individual each year by the AIP Governing 
Board for “significant contributions to the cultural, artistic and humanistic dimension 
of physics.”

The award recognition of Dr. Krupp was led by Mr. LA, Councilmember Tom 
LaBonge, Club Member, and AIP Vice President Dr. Catherine O’Riordan.

Congratulations, Dr. Krupp!
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Dr. Ed Krupp with members of Friends of the Griffith Observatory, the observatory’s fundraising arm.

Dr. Ed Krupp holds up the Andrew Gemant Award. From left: Dr. E. C. Krupp, Director of Griffith Observatory, Club Member; and Tom 
LaBonge, Councilmember, Club Member.
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